
Art in Public Places Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 
Brevard Cultural Alliance Office, 2575 N. Courtenay Parkway, Merritt Island, 32953 

 
Thursday, November 17, 2022 

Draft 
 
Present:   Lynn Herndon, Darleen Hunt, Kristina LaTraverse, Nancy Mitts, Kaye Richey, Josiah Snodgrass-
Neal, and Delores Spearman.   
 
Others Present: Lynne Brezina APPAC Manager and Sandy Miller APPAC Assistant  
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:01a.m. by Herndon. 
 
Herndon welcomed all members present. Introductions. 
 
The draft of the October 13, 2022 meeting minutes was presented for approval.  A motion was made by 
Spearman to approve the October 13, 2022 minutes as presented.  Seconded by Mitts. Motion carried. 
 
Brezina reported on recently installed and future exhibits.  
 
Artwork Review 
Rene Griffith’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Spearman to approve 
Fantasy Beach, On Watch, and Quiet Space for exhibit. Seconded by LaTraverse.  Motion carried.   
 
Mitch Gubnitsky’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Hunt to approve 
Treasure of the Sea for exhibit.  Seconded by Herndon.  Motion carried. 
 
Wayne Finger’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Hunt to approve Island 
Hole, Beach Adventure, Sunset Gathering, Peaceful Serenity, and A New Day in Paradise for exhibit. Seconded 
by Herndon. Motion carried. 
 
Sandy Starr’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Spearman to approve 
Swirling Water Pismo Beach Arches, and Wind Surfers for exhibit.  Seconded by LaTraverse.  Motion carried. 
 
Lindsey Barber’s photography was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Spearman to approve 
Gopher It, Neon Pier, Bluesy, Up Up and Away, Drifting with the Tide, Rolling #1, and Rolling #2 for exhibit. 
Seconded by Herndon.  Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Hunt to approve all of the artwork for exhibit that had the necessary number of votes for 
approval. Seconded by Herndon.  Motion carried. 
 
Brezina mentioned that we will be moving the office by the end of November.  BCA is currently in the process 
of packing up the office. The new space being located farther south may be a longer drive for some of the 
APPAC members.  BCA will consider having a few meetings during the course of the year in the Government 
Center, Viera. 
 
Brezina reviewed the October/November 2022 APPAC Report. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for December 8, 2022 in the BCA Office, at 513 N. Harbor City Blvd., 
Melbourne, Florida. Meeting adjourned at 9:43am. 


